Northland Central Restaurant RFP – Informational Session Q&A
Date: Thursday, April 10, 2025
Location: Northland Workforce Training Center – Community Room 683 Northland Ave., Door A

Q: What are the hours you’re expecting us to operate?
A: The primary objective is to serve the students and staff during breakfast and lunch hours. However, if you’d like to extend your hours beyond that, you are welcome to do so.
Q: What collaborative efforts would you like to see from us?
A: We’re looking for thoughtful, innovative collaboration from food operators. While collaboration with other vendors is not required, we encourage ideas that enhance the overall experience.
Q: Are we able to have signage on the building?
A: Although we are unable to mount signage on to the building due to its historic façade, there are opportunities for sidewalk signage and inclusion on our free standing signage display. BUDC is also open to collaborating on additional ways to bring awareness and visibility to the restaurant space at Northland.
Q: Is the restaurant allow to have events?
A: Yes, hosting events is allowed. You’ll need to coordinate with both BUDC and property management. If you plan to use the community room, coordination with NWTC is also required.
Q: How can we get information on events happening at NWTC?
A: The best approach is to contact NWTC directly. Building a relationship with them will help you stayed informed and identify potential opportunities for collaboration.
Q: If two organizations plan to work together, would you recommend submitting a single, joint proposal that outlines each party’s role, or should we each submit separate proposals that highlight what we’re bringing to the table individually?
A: The teams should submit a joint proposal.


